
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Our value this term is RESPECT 

 

Treat others as you want to be treated. 
                                                                         [Luke 6:31] 
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   ‘Bringing faith and education together’ 
 

 

It never ceases to amaze me how incredibly 

generous everyone is at this time of year. It makes 

me proud to be part of the St George’s family. Oak 

class had their first ever Harvest Festival 

performance this week and it was great to see their 

confidence growing. KS1 had their performance in 

the hall accompanied by refreshments from our 

wonderful PTA and KS2 were at the Church, it was 

wonderful to see so many of you there. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

You can find out about what’s going on at St George’s in a variety of ways: 
Visit the school website: www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/ 

Follow us on twitter: @StGeorgesKent and Instagram: stgeorgesceprimary_wrotham 
Keep up to date with newsletters on our website and keep an eye on the class pages 
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#HelloYellow is here! For the first time in St 

Georges, we are celebrating #HelloYellow Day 

to raise awareness for Mental Health. On 

Monday 10th October we are inviting everyone 

to wear something yellow in support of this. 

This could be as small as a hair clip or as big as 

a full yellow outfit!   

Please get involved and help us show all young 

people that how they feel matters and help us 

create a future where all young people get the 

mental health support they need, when they 

need it, no matter what.  

Visit www.youngminds.org.uk to find out more.  

http://www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/
http://www.youngminds.org.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

We celebrated another marvellous milestone on 5th October 2022 with the exciting 
opening of an amazing new space for our children to grow, thrive and explore. 
 
The brand-new Juniper Outdoor Classroom was officially opened to a fantastic 
reception from the pupils, teachers, PTA committee and Governors, including Vicar 
Edward Wright. 
 
This wonderful outside learning space was made possible by you! Last year the PTA 
were delighted to donate £10,000 to the school to put towards building the Juniper 
Classroom to support the school’s efforts in encouraging outdoor learning. 
 
This would not have otherwise been covered by the school’s budget and is an 
incredible asset that will benefit the children for many years to come. Despite 
challenging times in the last two years, we are so thankful to the community for your 
support. Well done and thank you to all involved! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our Year 6 
Hockey Team who came third in 
their tournament on Thursday. 
We’re very proud of you. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our week in pictures… 

“Letting our light shine through” 
[Matthew 5:14-16] 


